
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 Contacts: 
 Mariko Hayashibara: hayashibara.mariko@aig.co.jp 
 Takuro Matsuyama: matsuyama.takuro@aig.co.jp  

AIG TO DELIST FROM TOKYO STOCK EXCHANGE 

TOKYO, October 26, 2018 -- American International Group, Inc. (NYSE: AIG) today 
announced that it has submitted an application to delist its common stock from the Tokyo 
Stock Exchange (TSE). AIG’s delisting is anticipated to take effect by December 2018, 
subject to TSE approval. 

The vast majority of AIG common stock trades on the New York Stock Exchange (NYSE). 
Given the minimal trading volume on the TSE, the company has decided to consolidate 
trading of its shares exclusively on the NYSE going forward. The application to delist from 
the TSE follows AIG’s decisions to delist from other exchanges internationally, including the 
London, Swiss and Irish Stock Exchanges and Euronext Paris.   

AIG remains fully committed to its insurance business in Japan. Japan is a key market 
within AIG’s international footprint where the company has served clients and agencies for 
over 70 years. With the recent merger of AIU and Fuji Fire and Marine and establishment of 
AIG General Insurance, AIG is better positioned to serve the Japanese market. The 
decision to delist from the TSE should have no impact on its businesses in Japan. 

#   #   # 

American International Group, Inc. (AIG) is a leading global insurance organization. Founded in 1919, 
today AIG member companies provide a wide range of property casualty insurance, life insurance, 
retirement products, and other financial services to customers in more than 80 countries and 
jurisdictions. These diverse offerings include products and services that help businesses and 
individuals protect their assets, manage risks and provide for retirement security. AIG common stock 
is listed on the New York Stock Exchange and the Tokyo Stock Exchange.  

Additional information about AIG can be found at www.aig.com | YouTube: www.youtube.com/aig | 
Twitter: @AIGinsurance www.twitter.com/AIGinsurance | LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/company/aig. 
These references with additional information about AIG have been provided as a convenience, and 
the information contained on such websites is not incorporated by reference into this press release.  

AIG is the marketing name for the worldwide property-casualty, life and retirement, and general 
insurance operations of American International Group, Inc. For additional information, please visit our 
website at www.aig.com. All products and services are written or provided by subsidiaries or affiliates 
of American International Group, Inc. Products or services may not be available in all countries, and 
coverage is subject to actual policy language. Non-insurance products and services may be provided 
by independent third parties. Certain property-casualty coverages may be provided by a surplus lines 
insurer. Surplus lines insurers do not generally participate in state guaranty funds, and insureds are 
therefore not protected by such funds. 
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